

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION and CCBC BOARD INDUCTION



Join us at our last meeting of the year to induct our new board and to celebrate ALL of our parent volunteers, graciously hosted by the CCE Staff. Friday May 10th at 8:00 am, in the Commons.

2019-2020 SCHOOL SUPPLIES

School Supply Shopping Already?

Nope - Cedar Creek Booster Club will do it for you!



Teachers are hand-picking the specific supplies for your child's grade. Supplies will be delivered to your child's classroom.

Supply sales are NOT a fundraiser, you pay what the Booster Club pays.

www.CedarCreekBoosterClub.com

End of Year Donation to the CCE Staff

As we wrap up the 2018-2019 school year, the Cedar Creek Booster Club would love to include our campus staff in our end of year giving with gift cards to show our appreciation for their hard work and dedication to our children.

If you are able, please consider contributing... no amount is too small. This is voluntary and gifts will be presented to each staff member from the school as a whole.